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NOVEMBER 

 

 YHS Taster 

day 

(Tomorrow)  

 

 Kindy 

Orientation  

 

 Year 5 

Speeches 

 

 

DECEMBER 

 

 K/2 

Presentation 

 

 3/6 

Presentation 

 

10-11 Camp 

 

 Kindy 

Orientation 

 

 Year 6 fete 
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“Together we are safe, respectful learners working hard to achieve success” 

Kristy Grant 

We are past the half way mark to 

the end of the year and we have 

an extremely busy few weeks 

before a well-deserved break. 

Firstly, we have had to change the 

date of our Camp Out. I know this 

isn’t ideal, however, the Fun Day 

facilitators were unable to 

accommodate our original dates so 

we have moved the Camp Out to 

Thursday the 10th Dec- Friday the 

11th of December. The Fun Day 

will be held on the Thursday so 

this will change some 

requirements of what to bring on 

each day for the K-2 students. We 

will send more information out 

regarding this very soon.  

Some COVID-19 restrictions have 

been lifted and we are able to have 

two extremely modified 

presentation afternoons. We will 

be holding a K-2 Presentation 

ceremony on Monday the 7th of 

December from 2:00-3:00pm and a 

3-6 Presentation ceremony on 

Wednesday the 9th of December 

from 2:00-3:00pm. These 

ceremonies will be award 

presentations only and will not 

entail our usual choir or musical 

items. Unfortunately, due to 

COVID restrictions attendance to 

each of the Ceremonies will be by 

invite only. Kindergarten students, 

Year 5 and 6 students and all 

award recipients will able to invite 

two guests. We apologise for the 

inconvenience this causes but we 

have to follow NSW DoE and NSW 

Health regulations and guidelines.  

Due to the nature of our Christmas 

Concert it will still be held virtually.  

Our Year 6 students will be hosting 

a Fete on Tuesday the 15
th
 of 

December, tickets will be able to 

be pre-purchased and order forms 

will be sent home shortly, all 

students will participate in the 

Fete.  

Our Year 6 farewell will need to 

follow COVID regulations this year 

so we will be hosting our Year 6 

farewell at the skate park on 

Monday the 14th of December, 

each student will be able to invite 

one adult guest. More details 

regarding this to follow.  

Students in Year 5 will get an 

opportunity to present their 2021 

School Captain speeches on 

Friday the 27
th
 of December. 

Unfortunately, we are unable to 

have parents in attendance. 

However, we hope to provide Year 

5 students families with a video of 

their child’s speech on the day.  

There is a Yass High School taster 

day tomorrow (the 19th of 

November), we hope our year 5 

and 6 students attending have a 

wonderful time.  

A reminder that Body Shop orders 
for our P&C fundraiser are due 
tomorrow. Please send to office 
tomorrow if you would like to place 
an order.  

http://www.gunning-p.schools.nsw.edu.au


NOTICES 

Home-Time Changes to 

Routines  
PARENTS - If you need to make a change to 

how your child is getting home, please make 

sure that you call the school as early as you can, 

preferably in the morning. If you call at the end 

of the day, it makes it harder for us to get the 

message to your children. Also, please be aware 

that if you e-mail us your child’s changes, we 

may not see it in time - so please phone the 

school instead.  

Kindy Orientation Dates 
Thursday 26th November -  

9:20am to 11:30am 

Friday 11th December -  

9:20am to 1:30am 

Breakfast Club 
Our school Breakfast Club is enjoyed by all 

students. Breakfast Club relies on donations of 

long-life Milk, Milo, Jam and Butter. Anything that 

you can bring in would be greatly appreciated. 

Community Notices 

Body Shop Fundraiser  
With Gunning Gold unfortunately being 

cancelled this year, the P&C are 

coordinating a different fundraiser that is 

just in time for Christmas!   

Sarah Kohonen, our lovely local Body 

Shop Consultant, has organised a Bath 

and Body Fundraiser.  All products 

make perfect gifts, or are a perfect treat 

for yourself.  The bonus is that 100% of 

the profits goes straight to the P&C! 

An order form is attached to this 

newsletter.  Please return orders and 

payment by 19th November, to the 

office.  Delivery of all orders will be on 

10th December, being sent home with 

students.  

Camp  

Date Change  
The date of the camp-out has 

changed to the 10th and 11th  

of December.   

2/3/4 practice their end of year dance 


